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FOR YOUR BENEFIT 

 

The following letter has been received from Dr. W. I. Davis of Tulsa, Oklahoma. 

Try it out: 

 

 “Many patients show a high break and a low recovery. 

 In these cases build snappy reserve Rx αω with as small 
 amount of base up and down as will create diplopia, 
 thereby increasing the fusional area. 
 
 “You and I know that we cannot call all these cases 
 ‘toxic’.  There are too many of them.  It must be 
 a restricted fusional area. 
 
 “I have had wonderful results with this, and would like to pass it on as before.” 


